Stop ATC Privatization Sample Letter #5


Dear Representative <<insert last name of your congressional representative here>>:

The House of Representatives will soon begin consideration of H.R. 2997, the 21st Century AIRR Act. The bill as submitted by the House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee seeks to privatize the air traffic control system.

This is a bad idea. It is not good for aviation or our country. And it is a naked power grab by the airlines at the expense of just about everybody else in aviation. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I urge you to oppose this legislation and work to convince your House colleagues to oppose it, as well.

Very respectfully,


<<Your Name>>
<<Your contact information>>

